
                                                                                                                                     

 

 
 
 

Dept. of Mathematics and Descriptive Geometry, VSB-Technical Univ. of Ostrava, 
Dept. of Mathematics, Faculty of Education, Masaryk University in Brno, 

 
cordially invite you to the 

 

7th Winter Workshop on History of Mathematics 

Mathematics and computing: 
How mathematicians contributed to the developments 

in computing machinery and in computing in general 

 

When: 26–29 January 2017 

Where:  Tři Studně (Žďár nad Sázavou) 

For:  mathematics teachers and students,  
historians and philosophers of science,  
and others interested, but not explicitly listed above 

WWW: http://historiematematiky.webnode.cz/ 

The meeting traditionally strives to support interdisciplinary debate and explore 
various approaches to history of mathematics. We would like to offer a view of 
mathematics as an indispensable part of our culture. This year, we invite researchers 
to come and think along with us how mathematics and mathematicians contributed 
to the development in computing. 

Invited speakers 

Alena Šolcová (Faculty of Information Technology, CTU Prague) 

Jaroslav Švelch (Faculty of Social Sciences, Charles University in Prague) 

If you intend to participate, send a note to hdurnova@ped.muni.cz by 30 November 
2016, preferably including the title and abstract of your talk. Abstracts received by 
1 January 2017 will be included in the pre-conference booklet.  

Looking forward to seeing you! 

 Helena Durnová, MU Brno Jan Kotůlek, VSB-TU Ostrava 
 hdurnova@ped.muni.cz  jan.kotulek@vsb.cz 
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